
 
May 10, 2024

 
The Honorable Tom Cole  
Chair  
House Appropriations Committee  
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  
Ranking Member  
House Appropriations Committee 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chair Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Marysville Boulevard Vision Zero Project in fiscal year 
2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Sacramento located at 
915 I Street, Sacramento, CA 95814. 
 
The funding would be used for the preliminary engineering and environmental review for 
a critical road safety project to reduce traffic fatalities and improve active transportation 
opportunities. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it would 
improve safety along one of Sacramento’s top 5 corridors with the highest number of 
severe and fatal crashes involving people walking, bicycling and driving. The project 
would also support equitable transportation access in an under-resourced neighborhood.   
 
The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized 
by 23 USC 133 (b)(1)(A).  
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 
immediate family.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Ami Bera, M.D. 
Member of Congress



 

 


